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Wednesday 8th July 2020 
Dear Parents, 

There will be an opportunity for your child to come into school and meet with their existing class teacher again before the end 
of this academic year.  This is an informal invitation to meet with their peers. Each class will be given a time to arrive and 
depart and strict social distancing measures will be adhered to.  Each class will meet together on the playground and the 
planned session will take place outside in the fresh air. It has been a long time since we have been together as a school family 
and we hope that this will be a good opportunity for those children who haven’t been in school to say hello to their classmates 
and as well as say goodbye to their current teacher. If your child is already attending school as a Year 1, Year 6 or key worker 
pupil – they will be taken onto the playground at the appropriate time. For pupils who are already in school, they are required 
to wear their uniform.  If your child is not currently in school, they are required to come in their own clothes. Transition 
arrangements for Nursery into Reception will be communicated at a later date. We want the children to leave with happy, 
positive memories of this year and allay any possible fears about the return to school in September. The timetable is as follows: 

Monday 13th July Year 1R & S/T  9.30am – 10.30am KS1 playground (Entry and exit through Nursery 
door) 

Year 2F & H-M 1.30pm – 2.30pm KS1 playground (Entry and exit through Nursery 
door) 

Tuesday 14th July Reception  
Rec L & Mc 

9.30am – 10.30am KS1 playground (Entry and exit through Nursery 
door) 

Year 3/4B 1.30pm – 2.30pm KS2 playground (Enter by church gate and leave by 
the side of the caretaker’s house) 

Wednesday 15th July Year 5A & W 9.30am – 10.30am KS2 playground (Enter by church gate and leave by 
the side of the caretaker’s house) 

Year 6S & W 1.30pm – 2.30pm KS2 playground (Enter by church gate and leave by 
the side of the caretaker’s house) 

Thursday 16th July Year 3/4H 9.30am – 10.30am KS2 playground (Enter by church gate and leave by 
the side of the caretaker’s house) 

Year 3/4M 1.30pm – 2.30pm KS2 playground (Enter by church gate and leave by 
the side of the caretaker’s house) 

Please note that as parents you will be unable to stay and we ask that you adhere to social distancing guidance when dropping 
off and picking up your child. Should your child or anyone in your household present with symptoms we ask that you inform 
us and that your child stays at home. If your child is unable to attend this session, or you would prefer your child not to attend, 
please contact the school office. 

Thank you as always for your continued support throughout these very challenging times. If you do have any urgent 
questions please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs M D Brown 

 

 

  

 

If your child or anyone in your household has symptoms we ask that you inform us and that your child stays at home. 
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